

3rd September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Dance Class

Dance Class will recommence on Monday 10^{th} September from 3.45 - 4.45 pm for children in Year 1 - 6.

The children will need to wear PE kit and have their hair tied back. No jewellery is allowed.

If you are interested in your child attending, please complete the consent slip below and return it to the school office. We would be grateful if you could please commit to a 7 week block which takes us to the end of this half term. There will be no charge for the provision as it is paid through our sports funding. However, your child must be collected at 4.45 pm. If we have insufficient numbers interested in attending we will be unable to sustain the cost of the class and we will unfortunately, have to cancel the provision.

Tours sincerely
Mrs Grant
DANCE CLASS
Name of Child:
My child would like to participate in the Dance Class on a Monday evening commencing on the 10 th September until the end of this half term. I acknowledge that he/she needs to be collected at 4.45 pm.
Signed:

